
NOVEMBER 7, 2022  
PENN LAKE PARK BOROUGH SPECIAL NOVEMBER COUNCIL 
MEETING

The Penn Lake Park Borough Special November Council meeting was held outside the 
Penn Lake Park Community House. Council President Paul Rogan called the meeting to 
order at approximately 7:00 PM with the Pledge of Allegiance to the Flag.

ROLL CALL: Council President Paul Rogan, Council members Shaun Kuter, David 
Longmore, and John Burden were present.  Dan Eustice attended remotely. Mayor Tom 
Carter was absent.

NEW BUSINESS:

REPAIR TO HOLLENBACK ROAD – A Motion was made by Longmore, 2nd by Burden
to make repairs on Hollenback Road not to exceed $4,500.00.

Roll Call: Longmore, Burden, Kuter, Eustice, and Rogan all in favor, none opposed.
Motion carried.

A Motion was made by Rogan, 2nd by Kuter to adjourn. 
Roll Call: Rogan, Kuter, Longmore, Burden, and Eustice all in favor, none opposed. 
Motion carried. 
Meeting adjourned at 7:02 PM.

Respectfully submitted,

Karen Burden, Secretary


